
Docket Nos. 50-220
50-410

Mr. B. Ralph Sylvia
Executive Vice President - Nuclear
Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation
Nine Mile Point
Post Office Box 63, Lake Road
Lycoming, New York 13293

Dear Mr. Sylvia:

Subject: NOTICE OF VIOL'ATION
(NRC COMBINED INSPECTION NOS. 50-220/92-17; 50-410/92-19)

This refers to the safety inspection conducted by Mr. J. Furia of this office on June 15-19,
1992, of activities authorized by NRC License Nos. DPR-63 and NPF-54, and to the
discussion of our findings held by Mr. J. Furia with you and other members of your staff at
the conclusion of the inspection.

Areas examined during this inspection are important to health and safety and included
radiological controls during the maintenance outage at Unit 1, and during restart operations
at Unit 2, dosimetry records, and transportation as described in the NRC Region I Inspection
Report which is enclosed with this letter. Within these areas, the inspection consisted of
selective examinations of procedures and representative records, interviews with personnel,
and observations by the inspector.

Radiological controls in use at Unit 1 during the maintenance outage were determined to be

very good. Improvements in ALARAand radiological housekeeping were noted at Unit 2.
However, based upon this inspection, it appears that during the recent Unit 2 refueling
outage certain of your activities were not conducted in full compliance with NRC
requirements, as set forth in the Notice of Violation, enclosed herewith as Appendix A.
Specifically, during the reactor reassembly, a contractor engineer instructed two contractor
workers to perform wire brushing operations in a manner inconsisterit with the Radiological
Work Permit (RWP) being utilized, and one of the contractor workers was not wearing the

appropriate protective clothing as specified in the RWP. You"are required to respond to this
letter and should follow the instructions specified in the enclosed Notice when preparing your
response. In your response, you should document the specific actions taken and any
additional actions you plan to prevent recurrence.
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Your cooperation with us in this matter is appreciated.

Sincerely,
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James H. Joyner, Chief
Facilities Radiological Safety

and Safeguards Branch
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards

Enclosures:
1. Notice of Violation
2. NRC Region I Inspection Report Nos. 50-220/92-17; 50-410/92-19

cc w/encls:
J. Firlit, Vice President - Nuclear Support
C. Terry, Vice President - Nuclear Engineering
J. Perry, Vice President - Quality Assurance
Vice President - Nuclear Generation
K. Dahlberg, Unit 1 Plant Manager
M. McCormick, Unit 2 Plant Manager
D. Greene, Manager, Licensing
J. Warden, New-York Consumer Protection Branch
G. Wilson, Senior Attorney
M. Wetterhahn, Winston and Strawn
Director, Power Division, Department of Public Service,
C. Donaldson, Esquire, Assistant Attorney General, New
K. Abraham, PAO (2)
Public Document Room (PDR)
Local Public Document-Room (LPDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
NRC Resident Inspector
State of New York, SLO Designee

State of New York
York Department of Law ~
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bcc w/encls:
Region I Docket Room (with concurrences)
W. Lanning, DRS
J. Joyner, DRSS
C. Cowgill, DRP
J. Yerokun, DRP
L. Nicholson, DRP
S. Greenlee, DRP
W. Schmidt, SRI - Nine Mile
R. Lobel, OEDO
R. Capra, NRR
J. Menning, NRR
D. Brinkman, NRR
DRS/EB SALP Coordinator
DRSS SALP Coordinator=
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